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New York State Senator Michael H. Ranzenhofer has secured $10,000 in state funding for the
Clarence Youth Bureau.

“Our youth have unlimited potential to succeed, and this state investment will turn that
potential into reality,” said Ranzenhofer. “As your State Senator, my commitment to the
future of our children is unwavering. I'm proud to deliver on that commitment.”

The funding will help to provide additional programming focused on positive youth

development.

“This important funding will help the Youth Bureau reach as many young people as
possible,” said Town of Clarence Youth Bureau Executive Director Dawn Kinney. “We are
excited to be able to provide more support and opportunities to our young residents. Thank
you to Senator Ranzenhofer for supporting our youth.”

The funding is part of the 2018-19 State Budget. The funding is administered by the New York
State Education Department.
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